ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

12, Ballymacbredan Rd., Magheralin, Craigavon, BT67 OQU

Tel no – 028 3834 1400    Fax no – 028 3834 7376

Email: info@stpatricks.magheralin.ni.sch.uk

Principal: Mrs. M. McGrath. BA(QTS), PQHSH, DipPD. 

24th September 2018
Dear Parents

MD Pics will be in school on Wednesday 10th October to take photographs of the Primary 1 children as individuals and with their class.

Primary 7 children will also have a class photo taken. Primary 7 children will have the opportunity to avail of a fun photo session towards the end of their school year with friends. Details of this will follow later in the year.

If you would like your child in another class to have an individual or family photograph taken please put this in writing to the school office and we shall arrange for this to be taken. 

Yours sincerely
Mrs McGrath
PRINCIPAL
